August 4, 2023

Dear Board of Education,

| have been employed here at Andes Central School for the last 5 years. | have had so many great
memories of this place. | watched my daughter graduate from this school and she has moved on to
college and is doing so great because of her education she received from this school.

However, | regrettably need to inform you that | will be moving on from my position as Food Service
Worker here at Andes. It is very important to me to be closer to home and my family. | am very grateful
for everyone who | have met along the way and you will always be in my heart. | was a part of this
family and this community and | will remember you all always.

Sincerely,

el

Angela Davila-Maxwell



